Dear Students,

Welcome to the Near East University Faculty of Dentistry.
In the attachment, you can find the advisors assigned to you and their e-mail addresses. Please send your advisor your school number, name-surname, class, e-mail address and current mobile phone number via e-mail.
Our First Year English program students should use the following e-mail addresses to contact the responsible lecturers of the compulsory courses they will take in the 2020-2021 Academic Year.

	Course Code
	Course Name
	e-mail Address

	DTC100
	Year 1 Theoretical Committees 
	dtc100.contact@neu.edu.tr

	DPC100
	Year 1 Practical Committee
	dpc100.contact@neu.edu.tr



Regardless of the education model (face-to-face or online), all students will follow the theoretical and practical courses on the UZEBİM platform by registering for the relevant courses.
Do not forget to follow the announcements made at UZEBIM and our Faculty website.

We wish you a successful academic year.


